BAYSIDE CATHOLIC MISSION



Incorporating the communities of

Sacred Heart Sandringham

St James Gardenvale, St Joan of Arc Brighton, St Mary's Hampton, Nazareth Parish Ricketts Point

bayside@cam.org.au

baysidecatholicmission.org

Epiphany of the Lord, Year B

3rd January 2021

HAPPY NEW YEAR TO ALL. MAY 2021 BE HAPPY, HEALTHY AND BLESSED.

Booking for Masses:

Please book online for weekend Masses.

Bookings available from Monday morning at www.baysidecatholicmission.org.

The weekend Mass times are listed on the webpage for all the Parishes in the Mission.

Mass at Sacred Heart is at 5pm Saturday and 9am Sunday.

RETIREMENT: Our Parish Secretary, Mary Norton, who has been with Sacred Heart for 18 years, is retiring. We wish to thank Mary for her many years of dedication to the Parish. As the friendly face or voice greeting our parishioners and visitors, Mary is well known to so many. We will miss her greatly and wish her a happy and comfortable retirement. With deep thanks and best wishes from everyone in the Sacred Heart Community.

VOLUNTEERS FOR COUNTING IN THE PARISH:

As many of you would be aware, Adrian Power has been the Parish Office Manager for past 20 years and is shortly retiring from this position. Adrian will be greatly missed. The Parish is now seeking one or more volunteers to organize the counting arrangements for moneys collect in the Parish. This involves organizing counter rosters, weekly tallying and banking of moneys received from the various collections, undertaking periodic sacrificial giving credit card transactions and organizing distribution of sacrificial giving envelopes. Please contact the Parish office on 9598 1511 if interested. Thankyou.

COPIES OF THE BULLETIN are available outside the main entrance of the School and side entrance to the Church.

Please pray for

THE SICK: Denis Sime, Stella Tomczak, Tim Ward, Joan Mason, Nancy Curran, Brian Curran, Tyler Neighbour, Nancy Camera, Dianne Button, Marissa Daicos, Louise Tonna, Garry Murphy, Barbara Mary Jenkins, Connell Westcot and Jackie Knight

ANNIVERSARIES: Bernadette Brady, Marie Murphy, Linda Macdonald, Bill Dunne, Maureen Mowat, Phyllis McCarthy, Brenda Mannion, Barney Spottiswood, Anne Thornton, Jenni North and Carl Scholtz

PROBLEMS WITH CHURCH TILES, ROOFING &

GARDENS: Several parishioners have expressed concern about the current maintenance of our building and gardens. The SH Buildings & Maintenance Committee (BMC) has been reformed with seven skilled parishioners led by Vin Savage and Jim Smith. It is working with Catholic Church Insurance on how best to repair the sandstone tiles on the church facade, which have fallen off three times in storms over the last three years. Repairs to all tiles are expected to be done early in 2021. The BMC is also working on roof wear & tear, a safety railing for the Memorial Garden, a preventative maintenance plan for buildings and on garden improvements. The BMC requests your usual co-operation for the temporary safety fencing in place until the full tile solution at the best costs can be made... For more info contact Vin Savage or Jim Smith.